
Sparrows Class Newsletter 17th September 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Miss Hannah Burrell, Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Blake- for his kindness towards others in the 
school.  

 

Samuel- for his outstanding contributions to 
our topic this week.  

 

A Message from Staff 

Please ensure that children do not climb on the climb 
on the play equipment at parent pick up and drop off 

times. 

Check out our class blog for pictures and information 
about our learning:  

https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

School Dates 

23rd Sept 3.30-5.30: Parent drop ins  

29th Sept 2pm: Jump4Hearts Fundraiser  

15th Oct: Individual photos  

18th Oct 2.30pm: Harvest Festival  

 

 

 

 

Reminders   

PE will be every Monday this half term.  

Please ensure that children are wearing 
appropriate school PE kit:  

- Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  
- White t-shirt  
- Navy hoody or jumper 
- Suitable outdoor footwear 

(trainers) 

Forest schools every Tuesday- children can 
come in their forest schools kit. Please 
ensure they have weather appropriate 
clothing and spare clothes in school in case 
they get wet. 

 

A Thought for this Week 
 

This week, we learned about the meaning of 
charity. We talked about how we can help 

others through organised charities in our local 
area and across the world.  

Please continue to bring your donations for 
the Afghan refugees to the office. Thank you. 

What have we learned this week? 

In Maths, we have been recapping place value. We have been solving reasoning and problem solving questions using the 
numbers to 20. 

In English, we have been working on creating a non-fiction texts all about the environment. We learned how to use bullet 
points to organise key facts. 

In phonics we have been revisiting ie in pie, i-e in time, a-e in make and e-e in theme. We recapped tricky words: were, 
our and out. 

In learning mission, we have enjoyed learning about the environment and how we can change the world. 

 

 

 

 


